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Dr. David A. Maggi - Pastor
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Charles Newell and Catherine Lane

       Serving in the U.S. Military
        Tiffany Cox - Florida

Destry Walrath - Hawaii
   Clint McQuitty - Afghanistan

Pray for Peace

Tower Views
August 22, 2013

life in our little cabin

cool air in august
mountains rising skyward
elk bugling their yearning
no snakes
no bugs
one phone that doesn’t ring
my favorite person
doc cheatham blowing
softly
garlic simmering
wind caressing tall trees
cloud shadows climbing peaks
aahhh!

d maggi

Thank you to everyone who has sent cards
and notes to my dad,  Don Bratzler.  It
really brightens his day and I want
everyone to know that I really appreciate    

           the thoughts and sentiments. 

Thanks to all,

Deborah

** The program guide will be mailed out before the
end of the month. If you  have moved please make
sure the church office has your current address!**

MARK THESE

DATES

for your

FALL PLANNING

Wednesday, September 4

    *Chancel Choir rehearsal begins at 7:00 p.m.

Saturday, September 7

    * Serve 2013 - contact Fred McAllister for
more information

Sunday, September 8

    *Promotion exercises will take place at the     
       8:30 worship service with a time of            
      recognition and presentations. All                
       children will be promoted to their new       
       Sunday School classes.

 Monday, September 9

    *Handbell rehearsal begins at 6:00 p.m.

Wednesday, September 11

    *Angelus Choir rehearsal begins at 3:30 p.m.

Sunday, September 29
    * Safe Sanctuary training lunch at 11:30 a.m. 

Sunday, October 6

    * World Communion Day

Sunday, October 20

    *Church Conference at 2:00 

http://www.clintonumc.net


Calendar of Events

Sunday, August 25
     Youth Sunday

  8:30 - Early Worship
  9:00 - Continental Breakfast
  9:30 - Sunday School
10:30 - Morning Worship

Wednesday, August 21
NO Bible Study

Worship Assistants

Greeters -Marilyn Garber and Genieve Huenefeldt
    Kurtis and Patty Moore

Ushers -   Roy and Donna Stern
Gathering music - 8:30 - Sam Lucas

        10:30 - Janet Parks

Trip to Harvester’s is 
coming up!

The UMW will be
traveling to Harvester’s on
Friday, September 13. They will be leaving the church
at 8:00 a.m. The work time will be from 10:00 a.m.-
12 noon and we will be stopping for lunch on the
way home. ANYONE interested is welcome to go
along, we just need to know that you are going so
that we have enough transportation for everyone. If
you plan on going please call the church office at
885-5597 and let Ashley know.

*please do not wear any open toed shoes for this trip*

Serve 2013!!
Projects needed!!

If you know of any projects that people need help
with or if you have projects you would like help with,

please call the church office at 885-5597!

Please Help F.A.I.T.H.!

F.A.I.T.H. Inc. needs two school
back packs for boys and two for

girls. Also needed is deodorant, shampoo,
conditioner, paper towels and toilet tissue for their

guests.
Your donations placed in the F.A.I.T.H In Action
 box located in the Green Room will certainly be

appreciated.
- The Outreach Committee-

Program Guide

The 2013 - 2014 Program Guide will
be coming to your mailbox near the
end of August.  

This little booklet will be a travel guide in our
shared journey in the realm of God.  It will include
worship schedules, general church information, a
guide to our upcoming concert series, and a
schedule of our communiversity classes.  We
encourage you to read through the opportunities
available to you.  Mark the dates on your calendar
and sign up for the communiversity classes that
interest you.  Hold on to your little booklet
throughout the year and refer to it as needed.

Editor’s Note - If you have moved since last year,
please make sure that we have your current

address in the church office.  Call us at 885-5597
with this information.

We will be holding a Safe
Sanctuary Training Session on

Sunday, September 29, 
at 11:30 a.m.

Lunch will be served prior to
the training session.

Check with Jennifer to see if
you are in need of this training.


